Meeting the top cop
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Students took a break from classes to sample king cake and meet the new
superintendent of the Tulane University Police Department, Jon R. Barnwell, on
Wednesday (Jan. 25) at an open meeting for students in the Lavin-Bernick Center.

Barnwell, left, officially began work on Jan. 17, arriving at Tulane from North Carolina
State University, where he was deputy chief of police. He has 15 years of experience
in campus law enforcement, management and police administration.
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Students talk about campus safety issues with the police superintendent, who says

Tulane deserves the latest policing strategies to make the university a safe place to
study, live and work.



http://tulane.edu/news/newwave/011712_barnwell.cfm

